
From: Kenneth Nolley [mailto:knolley@willamette.edu]  
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 2:09 PM 
To: Reiley Mike 
Subject: a letter for the House Judiciary Committee HB 2356 
 
Mike, 
  
Due to illness, I was unable to make the judiciary committee hearing last week on HB 2356 
which is now scheduled for a work session this coming Thursday  Can you send this letter to the 
members of the committee before the work session? 

Thank you. 
k 
 
--  
Ken Nolley 
Emeritus Professor of English and Film Studies 
Willamette University 
Salem, OR 97301 
Phone:  503-362-0492 
Fax:  503-370-694 
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